
 
 
 
 

What You Need to Know About Your Pre-Surgical Testing at Evangelical 
 
Your doctor’s office will contact you to schedule your pre-surgical testing appointment. For your health and safety, 
you will not be able to have your procedure until you successfully complete your pre-surgical testing. 
 
To help avoid any delays or issues with your testing or procedure, please follow the instructions below: 
 
Before the Day of Your Testing 

• Please complete all of the forms your doctor gave to you. 
• Ask your doctor if there are any instructions about not eating or drinking prior to your tests. 
• If you have a cold or elevated temperature the day before your scheduled testing, please contact 

the doctor who is scheduled to perform your surgery or procedure. 
 
On the Day of Your Testing 
 

• You should expect to be at the hospital for at least 90 minutes. 
• Bring to the hospital with you: 

o photo identification 
o your medical insurance information 
o all of your completed forms 

• Please report to the hospital’s Main Entrance in the new PRIME building. 
 
If you have any questions about your pre-surgical testing, please call our Pre-Admission Care  
department at 570-522-2733. 
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